
What a Week!
January 24, 2025

Jungle Animals and the letter R

This week was COLD but it didn’t keep our special guest Gigi from 
coming! A grandparent of former preschoolers who are now in 
elementary school, she visits a few times each year to share her love of 
singing with guitar or violin. 

Rachel Doyle (Diarmuid’s mom) came to share a special snack time too. 

If you haven’t yet shared a talent or been a guest reader, it’s not too late! 
Talent share is 10:15 - 11:15 and guest reading can happen in that 
window as well or at 12:15. Email jkanatas@rpcpreschool.com to get on 
the schedule! 

Next week’s theme is under the sea!! 

THANK YOU for answering the 
questions about your thoughts 
about and potential interest in 
summer programs. We’ll have a 
plan together and share it by 
February 1! 

Valentines Day! 

There are 28 students. If you’d like, 
please bring 28 valentines with no 
“TO” but yes “FROM (your child)”. 

Registration is now open for current families! We will roll over 
deposits for families returning or with a new student. The only 
deposits needed are for anyone adding a second child to the 
preschool. Tuition rates and programs are the same for 2025-26. 
The registration form is at www.rpcpreschool.com or we’re 
happy to hand one to you! Enrollment for new families opens 
February 7. Please share the info with people you know. Word of 
mouth is the number one way we fill our spaces each year. 
Thank you! 
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